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DNREC Hearing Officer(s),

       While I truly understand that many have their right to
object to the proposed building and maintaining of these
wind turbines, climate change is reality, and all of us have
a responsibility to do what we can to limit and/or improve
the conditions resulting in this circumstance.

       If, after all these surveys and tests, find that these wind
turbines will be better for the environment, and climate 
change, then they need to be built.

      However, my only drawback, or criticism, to this planned
proposal, is that if Maryland will be the state that receives
the financial benefits -- i.e. tax "breaks" & income from rest-
dental & commercial usage --thenI believe that these under-
ground cables from these wind turbines to stations on land,
should also be "placed" in Maryland, not in Delaware, where
some of the preliminary proposals have these cables being
built.

      Simply, if Delaware residents will be gaining any financial
benefit(s) from these cables being "placed" in this State, then
why should our residents & businesses be inconvenienced by
these cables located in our State?

      I am willing to discuss my statements, above, if need be.

Al Liebeskind
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